St Margarets The Ward Residents Group
Ward Cross, The Ward, Co. Dublin

To: Planning & Strategic Infrastructure Department
Fingal County Council
County Hall, Main Street
Swords, Co. Dublin

October 24th, 2021

RE: SUBMISSION REGARDING FINGAL COUNTY COUNCIL PLANNING SUBMISSION REG. REF F20A/ 0668 BY DUBLIN AIRPORT AUTHORITY

Dear Sir/ Madam,

Please find attached a submission on behalf of the St. Margarets The Ward Residents Group with respect to the additional information provided by the Dublin Airport Authority (daa) to Fingal County Council for planning application F020A/ 0668.

Yours sincerely,
Liam O’Gradaigh
(personal data deleted)
On behalf of St. Margarets, The Ward Residents Group
